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AUTUMN NEWSLETTER 

Executive Meeting 

The Executive Meeting, is scheduled for Monday October 7th, 7.30 at Cove Bowling Club.  If you have any 

comments to make to the committee, you should attend. Remember the Executive does not vote on 

proposals but is tasked with recommending proposals to the AGM where they are voted on. As there are no 

formal proposals to change the constitution this year, the Executive will only consider the nominations for 

the committee positions and recommend them to the AGM. 

 

AGM  

The AGM will be held on Monday November 4th, 7.30 at Cove Bowling Club. I will circulate the AGM 

paperwork and all proposals from the Executive to you, at least 21 days prior to the meeting. Your club 

should send two delegates to this meeting to vote on the candidates for election to the committee. 

 

PRESENTATION EVENING 

The Presentation evening on Wednesday 20th November. Remember you are invited to a question & 

answer session prior to the presentations where you can meet old friends discuss aany ideas with the 

committee on improvements for the A&D. The format for the evening will be:- 

7.00 pm till 8.00 pm – QUESTION AND ANSWER SESSION 

8.00 pm till 8.30 pm -  PRESENTATION OF TROPHIES 

8.30 pm to 9.00 pm -  SANDWICHES AND NIBBLES 

9.00 pm till late - SOCIAL. 

If you have any beef you want to get off your chest, come along and let us know. Ideally we are hoping for 

some constructive ideas to take the association into the future. 

 

COMMITTEE 

We need new members on the committee. The positions vacant are:- 

President, Senior Vice President, Competition Secretary, Support Officer. 

If you would like a profile of the duties of any position, please e-mail me and I will send you one. 

 

E-MAIL DATABASE 

At the last AGM there was some discussion of creating a database to help improve communication within 

the association. I have created a “group” of e-mail addresses which I now use for distribution of this 

newsletter. If you received this newsletter by e-mail then you are included in that group and will be kept 

informed. If you have read the news letter from the club notice board or from a friend, then you are not on 

my list. If you want to be included on the database, e-mail me your request and I will add you to the group. 

The competition and league secretaries may also use this database to communicate with you in the future, 

so it will be useful for you to get your address on the list. 


